
     

   

 
 

      

 

 

 

 
 
April 6, 2021 
 
Dear 4-H Alum or Member: 
 
On behalf of the Berrien County 4-H Horse Leaders Association, I 
would like to introduce you to a scholarship opportunity – the Berrien 
County 4-H Equine Educational Scholarship.  
 
The Berrien County 4-H Horse Leaders Association will be annually 
awarding one or more scholarships, for a minimum of $500 each.  If you 
are planning to continue your education, we encourage you to review 
the requirements and if eligible, apply for the scholarship.   
 
The Berrien County 4-H Equine Educational Scholarship was created to 
encourage active participation in the Berrien County 4-H Horse and 
Pony project. Horse ownership and/or an equine related major/minor 
are not a requirement for eligibility.  
 
For further eligibility requirements and the application for the 
scholarship can be found by contacting the Berrien County MSU 
Extension Office on Hillandale Road at 269-927-5674 or online at 
https://www.canr.msu.edu/berrien/berrien_county_4_h/4-h-
scholarships-awards/scholarships. Please review the requirements 
carefully.  You may wish to talk to academic advisors and professors 
now for recommendation letters that you may need.   
 
The Berrien County MSU Extension Office must receive completed 
applications by 5:00 p.m. on July 15, 2021. Selected recipient(s) will 
be awarded their scholarship during the Berrien County 4-H Member 
and Leader Recognition banquet held in November of each year. 
 
For questions and assistance, please contact the Berrien County MSU 
Extension Office at 269-927-5674 or via email to Kelly Stelter, 4-H 
Program Coordinator at grandtke@anr.msu.edu.  
   
Sincerely, 

 
Kelly Stelter 
4-H Program Coordinator  
 

 

Berrien County 4-H Horse 
Leaders Association 
1737 Hillandale Road 
Benton Harbor, MI 49022-9630 
Phone 269-927-5674  
Fax 269-944-4128 
 
 
 
 
 
Officers 
President – Tom Rossman 
Vice-president – Tami Gear 
Treasurer – Suzette Hendershott 
Secretary – Pam McCalebb 
 

 
4-H Clubs Representing 
Al-Bar 4-H Club  
Boots “N” Saddles 4-H Club  
Double Bridle 4-H Club  
Four Flags 4-H Club  
Gone Country 4-H Club  
Great Expectations 4-H Club  
High Spirits 4-H Club  
Rainbow Tracks 4-H Club  
Redbud Gypsies 4-H Club 
River Valley Wranglers 4-H Club  
Tryon 4-H Saddle Club  
Tumbleweeds 4-H Club 
We Can Ride 4-H Club  
 
 
Ex-Officio Member(s) 
Kelly Stelter, 
4-H Program Coordinator 
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